
Fall 2015 membership meeting 
All members are encouraged to attend the general membership meeting of the Lavaca County 
Wildlife Management Association (LCWMA) on Sunday, September 20, 2015.  Doors will open 
at 10:00 a.m. and the general meeting will get underway around 11:00 with a presentation by 
guest speakers, Adrian and Laura Berg of Crossbone Corns entitled “Snakes of Texas”.  The 
presentation will feature live snakes, native to Lavaca County, and will discuss snake 
identification as well as their importance to the local ecosystem. They will also demonstrate how 
to safely capture and relocate a live snake.  In addition, they will share techniques that will 
enable you to safely cohabit your land, with these interesting and often vilified animals. 
 

Following the snake presentation a catered meal will be served.   Members are asked to bring 
their favorite dessert to share with everyone. After lunch, Doug Jobes, Texas Parks and Wildlife 
biologist for Lavaca County, will review the herd composition data, and discuss harvest 
recommendations for the upcoming season.  After Doug, Joel Wagner, LCWMA chairman, will 
give an update on the LCWMA.  Raffle drawings will follow and the meeting will adjourn.   
 

The Board of Directors has put together an impressive suite of prizes for the bucket raffle.  There 
will be something for everyone; hunters, wildlife enthusiasts, and fishermen alike.  In addition to 
the bucket raffles held at the meeting, a special raffle is being conducted to offset the cost of the 
meeting.  Only 1000 tickets will be sold, and tickets can be purchased at the meeting.  

  

So, make plans now to join your fellow LCWMA members on Sunday, September 20, 2015 at 
the Knights of Columbus Hall (321 US HWY 77 S) in Hallettsville for the Fall 2015 membership 
meeting of the LCWMA.  We hope to see all of you there. 

 


